SHARE:

Join Our Email List

Los Paseos Pathway

April 2021

Greetings!

Welcome to the Los Paseos Maintenance Corporation, "e-newsletter." The Board of Directors believes that this format will allow them to communicate more effectively with you, the Association members, keeping you up to date on all the news that involves your Los Paseos community.

If you have any suggestions, please pass them to Tritz Professional Management Services (TPMS).



Trash Pickup Service Notice



Professionally Managed byTritz Professional Mgmt Services

Office Address

1525 East 17th Street Suite A Santa Ana, CA 92705

714-557-5900
Sue Norman, Community
Manager
sue@tpms.net

Board of Directors

Ronak Patel , President Amy Mendelson, Vice President Taylor LeClaire, Secretary/Treas Hannah Goffredo, Director Karen Herlihy, Director

The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be held on May 18, 2021

Quick Links



Dear LP Homeowners

On Thursday, April 22, 2021 trash pickup will take place after 10:00 a.m. rather than the typical pickup earlier in the morning. This is to allow for no interference with street slurry seal work that was scheduled.

If you have any questions, please contact TPMS at 714-557-5900 or sue@tpms.net.

Los Paseos Website

City of Rancho Santa Margarita website

SAMLARC

Tritz Website

Stay Connected

Keep in contact with TPMS, view your account, submit requests, view documents and much much more at the Member Portal

